
From: Paul Schmitter
To: Parks, Timothy; Craig Raddatz
Subject: RE: Old FRED subdivision resolution
Date: September 26, 2019 7:45:23 AM

Tim,
Yes- go ahead and file 54405.
 
Regards,
Paul
 
 
 
Paul Schmitter
Development Operations Manager
Fiduciary Real Estate Development, Inc.
789 N Water Street, Ste 200
Milwaukee, WI  53202
Direct Dial:  (414) 274-8212
Cell:  (414) 312-3239
E-mail: PSchmitter@fred-inc.com

Living The Difference
Make FRED Your Career Home – VIDEO
 

From: Parks, Timothy [mailto:TParks@cityofmadison.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 3:39 PM
To: Craig Raddatz; Paul Schmitter
Subject: [External] Old FRED subdivision resolution
 
Gents,
 
We have been keeping the original resolution – 54405 – for the preliminary plat of FRED Maple
Grove Drive Subdivision in referral at your request since the Plan Commission recommended
approval of it on March 11, 2019. With the pending approval of the new resolution – 57120 – for the
revised preliminary and final plat headed to the Common Council next Tuesday for approval, is it
okay for 54405 to be placed on file? Please let me know so that we may proceed accordingly.
 
Many thanks!
TIM
 

Timothy M. Parks
Planner
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
Planning Division
Madison Municipal Building, Suite 017 (Level Zero “0”)
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Madison, Wisconsin 53703
tparks@cityofmadison.com
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